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         Jamie Gibson 778-229-6932 

                                                 RECOVERED VESSEL 

The 2011 Outlaw Lynx reported stolen in January 2014 has been recovered “chopped up” in northern 

Alberta. The remains of the vessel and trailer were identified with the assistance of Outlaw Eagle.   

The 2011 350 hp Kodiak Jetdrive, serial Number 68667122710, remains outstanding. 

If you are able to assist with any information regarding this incident, please contact Cpl. Garret 

HOOGESTRAAT of the RCMP Auto Theft North Unit, Edmonton Alberta.  

GARRET.HOOGESTRAAT@rcmp-grc.gc.ca   
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